
2024-PLANNING BOARD IS LOOKING FOR  UP TO THREE MEMBERS 

The Sanbornton Planning Board is looking for up to three additional members to serve on 
the Planning Board as an “alternate member”. Alternates serve as voting members in the 
absence of a full member. There are three open positions on the Board for alternates. 

The Planning Board meets on the first and third Thursdays of each month, and the term 
of office is three years. Meetings typically run between 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm. 

The Planning Board is a volunteer land use board that has the responsibility for 
implementing the future needs, wants and vision of Sanbornton, which is stated in the 
Town’s Master Plan as adopted by the residents of Sanbornton. To further the goals of 
the Master Plan, the Planning Board proposes amendments to the Zoning Ordinance, the 
Site Plan Review Regulations, and the Subdivision Regulations. The Planning Board also 
reviews development applications. 

Qualifications for serving on the Planning Board include being a resident of Sanbornton, 
and the ability to prepare for and attend the meetings listed above. Training is provided 
through annual meetings and conferences, and “on the job” experience. 

These positions will be filled by appointment by the Board of Selectmen.  

If you are interested in being considered for a position as an alternate member on the 
Planning Board, please contact Stephen Laurin, Planning Board Assistant, at 729‐8003 to 
schedule an appointment to meet with the Planning Board. 

 


